
 
 
 

Town Board Chairperson Vacancy 

Appointment Process  

PUBLIC NOTICE OF TOWN BOARD CHAIRPERSON VACANCY 

 

The Town Board of the Town of Quincy hereby gives notice that a Town Board 

Chairperson vacancy will occur effective October 13, 2022.  At its September 22, 2022 

regular meeting, the Chairperson Mary Firari announced her resignation as 

Chairperson of the Town Board.  The Board directed the clerk to solicit letters of 

interest from interested residents.  

 

Letters of interest are now being accepted to fill the remainder of the term, which is 

currently set to expire in April 2023.  

 

Town of Quincy residents are eligible to be considered for appointment.  

 
Letters of interest will be accepted through Monday, October 3, 2022 at 2:00 p.m.   

 

Letters may be delivered to the Town Clerk-Treasurer at the Town Hall Office located at 

2599 County Road Z, Friendship, WI 53934 or emailed to quincyth@frontier.com   A 

meeting has been scheduled for Wednesday, October 5, 2022, beginning at 5:00 p.m. It 

is anticipated that an appointment will be made during the Special Town Board 

meeting that evening. Attendance is required for an appointment to the position.  

 

 

 

Please contact Town Clerk-Treasurer Kathy Bork with any questions regarding this 

process at 608-339-7230 or quincyth@frontier.com 

 

 

 

  

 

Kathy Bork  

Clerk-Treasurer 

September 23, 2202 
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